URGENT

No.Fin(C)A(3)9/2009
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Finance (Regulations) Department

th
Jated, Shimla-17100Z, the anuary, 241
D i, Shimia-171002, th {5 J; 2412

From:
Principal Secretary (Finance) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.

To
All the Administrative Secretaries to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.

Subject: Regarding conversion/ abolition of the work charged
posts in the Departments.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to the subject cited above and
to say that it has come to the notice of the Government that after the
conversion/ reguiarization of the work charged employees, the work
charged posts have not been abolished by the Dep.artments and they are
still in existence.

It is requested that where the services of work
charged establishment was in existence and work charged employees
have been regularized the orders for abolition of such posts of work
charged employees as a result of such conversion of work charged posts
into regular, may also be issued forthwith.

It is further requested that the receipt of this
communication may please be acknowledged and a copy of such orders
may be sent to this Department immediately.

Yours faithfully,

2 04,
Joint Secrg%r? d"inance) to the

Government of Himachal Pradesh.



